
Head of Serbian diplomacy Ivica Dacic expresses condolences over the airplane accident in Myanmar 
Wednesday, 07 June 2017.

Acting Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
addressed a letter of condolences to the State Counsellor and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of the Union of Myanmar Daw Aung San Suu Kyi, following today's airplane crash in
which more than 100 passengers and crew members were killed.
  
"On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Serbia and on my own behalf, I extend to you
the expressions of most profound condolences and sympathy following today's airplane
accident taking a heavy toll on human life.

In these difficult moments, we commiserate deeply with the families who lost their loved ones",
says the condolence letter from Serbian Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic.
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